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COMMENT ON THE SWEDISH FINANCIAL 
SUPERVISORY AUTHORITY'S INVESTIGATION INTO 
INTRUM SWEDEN
We note that the Swedish FSA has decided to launch an investigation into whether Intrum AB’s 
reorganisation process (“Swedish RP”) has impacted Intrum Sweden’s ability to comply with the 
NPL regulation.
 
As we have communicated throughout the Swedish RP, the reorganisation relates to the Group 
entity only, Intrum AB, and has no impact on market entities’ structure or operations. On that 
basis, we expect the SFSA to conclude that there has been no change to Intrum Sweden’s ability 
to comply with the NPL regulation.
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About Intrum

Intrum is the industry-leading provider of Credit Management Services with a presence in 20 markets in 
Europe. By helping companies to get paid and supporting people with their late payments, Intrum leads 
the way to a sound economy and plays a critical role in society at large. Intrum has circa 9,500 dedicated 
professionals who serve around 70,000 companies across Europe. In 2024, income amounted to SEK 
18.0 billion. Intrum is headquartered in Stockholm, Sweden and publicly listed on the Nasdaq Stockholm 
exchange. For more information, please visit .www.intrum.com
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